
 
Date: Sunday, January 29th 

 
Time Frame: Can be completed any time between 11am 

and 3pm that day 
 

Where: Throughout the Syosset/Woodbury community. 
You will need to drive around town to complete the 

missions.  
 

Who: Anyone! Tell all your friends to sign up to play! 
Not just for RL families.  

 
How:  

It’s $20 per car/family 
 

You can pay on Member Hub 
 

**See scavenger hunt rules on next page! 

 



 
Scavenger Hunt Rules 

 
Welcome	to	the	RL	Scavenger	Hunt!	We	are	excited	to	have	some	fun	and	get	

in	a	little	friendly	competition. 

The Rules: (please read carefully) 

* The scavenger hunt will be live on Sunday, January 29th ,  from 11am until 4pm. 
Complete as many missions as you can during that time frame.   

*What is a mission? Here are examples… Take a selfie in front of a post office. 
Take a video of a team member going down a slide. 

* DO NOT download pictures or videos from the internet. Those won’t count. 
Make sure you charge your phone! 

* All submitted pics and videos must be taken and emailed by someone in your 
car during the time frame of the Hunt! 

* Each team will be referred to as their last name so when you text each picture 
or video, indicate last name AND number of the mission it goes with. For example: 
Tufaro Mission 14. You can complete the missions in any order. 

* Once everyone registers, we will let you know who you will be sending your pics 
and videos of the missions to. Stay tuned! 

*Be safe – Drive carefully – Have Fun! 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

About	15	mins	prior	to	11am,	you'll	receive	an	email	that	lists	out	all	the	
missions. 

If	at	any	time	you	have	any	questions,	feel	free	to	contact	Melanie	Tufaro	and	
Annette	Vani	at	mtufaro7911@gmail.com 

The	Scavenger	Hunt	will	end	at	4pm.	We	will	not	accept	any	more	
submissions	after	that	time.		

After	we	tally	up	all	the	points,	we	will	announce	the	winners	via	email.	There	
will	be	prizes	for	the	top	3	teams!	

Thank	you	again	for	your	participation	and	let's	have	some	fun!	 


